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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 1:47 PM
To: Hoey, Kiersten
Subject: RO2908 RE: 2259 First Street, Livermore

Hello Kiersten, 
  
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the report referenced below for ACEH case RO2908 is extended to 
October 29, 2010. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Hoey, Kiersten [khoey@craworld.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 1:21 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 2259 First Street, Livermore 

Hi Jerry, 
  
To follow up on my phone call and your voicemail message, CRA will submit the third quarter 2010 groundwater 
monitoring and sampling report by October 29, 2010.  The reason for the extension is the site was sampled on September 
13, 2010 and we just received the laboratory report. 
  
Thank you, 
Kiersten 


